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bond to be a model of good behavior, uniforin wcaring, and bcliigc:cency.
None is at liberty to use tobacco or to attend other services witbout the
captain's. permission. Whatcver the size of a corps, at Ieast one mnu snd
one womian attend to the penitent formn or upercy-seat. Local officers ai e
appointed for twelve months, but ficld-officers ustially hold a post oniy four
or six months. Salvation oflicers are liable to removai at any moment;
but ordinarily commissioners remain four or five years, snd division oflicers
about one year.

Th7le General is the commander- in-chief. Hie appoints his own suc-
cessor, inakzing choice solcly on the score of fitness ; and at this moment
the natue of the next General resta unknown in a seaied envelope deposited
with the solicitors. lie is also, by a deed-poll in the iligli Court of
Chancery, trustce of ail Army property ; and if he misapprn.priate a song-
book would be liable to triai. Hleadquarters may be international, terri-
torial, or divisional. The first, or headquartors-in-chief, are the offices
,whiere all-the-world Army business is transacted. They are in London,
and the centre for the General, chief-of-staff (now Bramwell Bootb),
secretaries of affairs or heads of departinents, the chief secretary and the
field sccrotary. Territorial headquatcrs are the offices of countries nder
cominand of coxinissioners ; United States headquarters-e.g., are at New
York City, and are supported largely by the profits frein the sale of the
iWar Cry, other Army literature, uniforms, musical instruments, and other
requisites. In national headquarters are usuaily the offices where is con-
ducted ail business about property, candidates, the War £'ry and its like,
appointinents of field officers, and financial arrangements. IDivisional
headquarters are st-If-expIauatory ; Chicago headquarters transacting busi-
ness for the Northwestern division. la different countries the number of
oflicers and departmnents varies, with the strongth of the cont' :gents. The
chief branches in England are finance, social work, property and law, trade,
publication, and foreigu lands ; aud the head-men are aise caiied commis-
sioners.

The Army lias the financial sintws, of war well in band, and forma its
finances iu three divisions-hcadquartera, division, aud corps. Hlead-
quartera finance comprises the general spiritual fund, the foreigu extension
fuud, the training-homes fund, the sick and WOUndedl officers' fuinda, anmd
the property fund. If Booth is an auitocrat in measures, bcelias nover been
autocratie in handiing the funds. Evon iu 1866 lie had minbers of differ-
ent dhurcies forxned into a coxnmittee ou finance te guarautee that cou
tributions were spent as directed by the givers. The method. of vouching
was the most thorougli thoen possible ; yet a system still more thorougli is
employed to-day. The English accounts are constantly inspected by the
auditora of tie Midland Railway. The .Accountant, a London professionai
journal, " oniy wisbes the aceounts of ail charitable institutions wcre as
carefuily and clearly kept" as the Army's. Thc balance-shoot is publiied
ptiuctually ecd year, headquarters publislxing annually, and corps or local
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